
Dear Fourth Graders,

I am so happy to say that I will be your fourth grade teacher this
coming school year! I’m eager for us to begin working together.
Fourth grade is full of new and exciting topics to explore!

There is a general supply list for all fourth graders posted on
our school’s website. If you’d like to donate to the class, we can
always use extra pencils and LOTS of tissues.

I hope you are spending some time reading books this summer and
practicing your multiplication facts. Both are VERY important in
fourth grade!

We will have snack time every day so please bring something
nutritious such as fruit, vegetables, a granola bar, etc. to eat. Please
do not bring any sugary snacks, such as cookies or candy. Water is
the preferred drink choice. A reusable water bottle, with your name
clearly printed on it, is best since it can be refilled.

Continue to enjoy your summer vacation. Rest, relax, and enjoy
the outdoors.

In addition to the Grade 4 Supply List, the following supplies are
requested for room 214:

● 5 Different colored pocket folders
● 3 Wide-ruled, marble composition notebooks
● 1 Box of tissues

I’ll see you in September!

Ms. Smith


